
NEWS & STORIES
HANSCOM INSIGHTSAPR

2022

Purple Up! - Month of the Military Child
April is designated as the Month of the Military Child. This month we celebrate 
the important role children play in the armed forces community and applaud 
military families and their children for the many sacri�ces they make as well as 
the challenges they overcome.

Join us in showing your support by wearing purple every Friday during the 
month of April.

Purple Balloon Pursuit
We want to honor military children for the Month of the Military Child during 
April with the Purple Balloon Pursuit! Be sure to follow us on Facebook “Robins 
Family Housing”, and watch for our posts when balloons will be out in the 
community as well as further instructions to claim your prize.

Our CEO’s Message

April is the Month of the Military Child 
and during this month, Hunt Military 
Communities celebrates the youngest 
members of our communities. Military 
children, often make some of the most 
signi�cant sacri�ces moving from state 
to state, school to school, and having 
parents deployed for long periods of 

time. We are proud to acknowledge and support the 
tremendous strength and resiliency of our military children, 
along with the  sacri�ces. This year, for the third time, we are 
hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your 
children to share stories of how they have been a hero and 
positive in�uence in their community.  Applicants are asked 
to submit a 300-word essay, or a video telling their “Hero 
Story.” All applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt 
Little Heroes cape, mask  and challenge coin. Three winners 
will receive cash prizes and matching donations to the 
charity of their choice. For more information please visit 
https://www.huntheroesfoundation.org. From all of us here 
at HMC, thank you for your service and sacri�ce.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Proudly Supporting The 
 Month of the Military Child

Office Contact Information
Office Hours: Monday-Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.

Office Number: 888-644-7864
Maintenance Number: 781-861-1471

Email: hanscom@huntcompanies.com
Facebook: @hanscomfamilyhousing

Website: hanscomfamilyhousing.com
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SAVE THE DATE
April 1st
April Fools 

April 6th
Month of the Military
Child Parade 

April 17th
Easter

April 4th
Trash Pickup

April 5th
Gold Star Spouses Day 

April 15th
Hunt Little Heroes Deadline 

April 15th
National Purple UP! Day 

April 11th
Trash Pickup

April 18th
Trash Pickup

April 25th
Trash Pickup

April is Month of the Military Child. We will be
doing the Purple Balloon Pursuit all month long. 

March’s Contest Winners:
St. Patrick’s Day Sel�e Contest - Beckman Family
(Won a Gift Basket).

Month of the Military Child Parade
April 6th 

Join us as we will kick o� Month of the Military Child on Wednesday, 
April 6th, with the Month of the Military Child Motorized Parade. The 
parade will begin at 3:00 pm and will travel through various facilities 
on the installation, i.e. youth center, school house and privatized 
housing. Parking Ban will be enforced.

Hunt Little Heroes: March 15 – April 15
Calling all Little Heroes! In honor of Month of the Military Child, we 
want to hear from you about what it takes to be a leader. Show us 
what kind of hero you want to be in your community! Submissions 
open March 15 – April 15, 2022.

For more information and submission guidelines, visit: 
www.HuntLittleHeroes.org  

Easter Egg Coloring Contest
Stop by the main o�ce and pick up your coloring sheets and 
crayons. Then head over to our Facebook page “Hanscom Family 
Housing” and post a photo of you and your �nished artwork under 
the Easter Egg Coloring Contest post. The contest will run from April 
11-14, 2022. Entries must be submitted by 11:59 pm on April 14th.

One winner will be randomly selected to win an Easter basket and 
announced on April 15th on the Hanscom Family Housing 
Facebook page.

Community Reminder
After a winter that seemed like forever, it is nice to see all of the 
spring colors.

Landscaping services will begin cleaning up on April 18th. Please 
make sure your lawns are free of pet waste and obstacles.


